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As a longtime forex trader since 1999 1 am strongly opposed to the governments attempt at capping the
leverage capabilities of the average trader..The leverage amount should always be left in the hands of the
trader.

ANY INVESTMENT IS A RISK .....LEAVE THE RISK TO THE INVESTOR or the investor will
completely pull out..

If you try to interfere you will ripple the waters and the "Would Be Investor" will pull out of the market
entirely. Companies will close, and the money will flow overseas out of your jurisdiction ....Inevitably
affecting your homeland companies...


